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Permobil was notified by Dr. Joel Scholten on March 1, 2021 of 

clearance from the Health Information Governance (105HIG) to 

proceed with Veteran use of the Permobil Connect platform, which 

includes MyPermobil and Fleet Management.

If you have questions regarding approval of Permobil Connect for 

Veteran use, the following Veterans Affairs employees were involved 

and can verify approval: Dr. Joel Scholten, Matthew Baum, Bill 

Wenninger, and Rupam Gakhar.


